
October 20 2024_Copy of EMAIL sent to 2025 Prom Parents/Caregivers list

Bcc: 2025 Parent/Caregiver Mail List (Note: This is only parents/caregivers who have emailed bssgradinfo@gmail.com and asked
"Please add me to your email list")
Bcc: BSS Administration
Bcc: BSS Office Staff
--

Welcome Grad 2025 Parents/Caregivers!

Thank you to everyone who emailed us to be added to our 2025 email list. As we go through
the year there will be 2 places for parents/caregivers to get Information on Prom:

● EMAIL: bssgradinfo@gmail.com (Check in with any parent/caregiver friends, who
also have a graduating student, to ensure they have signed up)

● BSS WEBSITE: Both the main BSS Website and the Grad Parents Website

Notes for this update:

● MINUTES: October 2, 2024 Minutes are attached
○ Highlight: This was the kick off meeting where we viewed previous prom

pictures, chose Prom Leads and kicked off discussions for the year ahead

https://www.sd69.bc.ca/school/BSS/Pages/default.aspx/#/=
https://www.sd69.bc.ca/school/BSS/students/graduation/gradparents/Pages/default.aspx#/=


● AGENDA: October 23, 2024 Agenda attached for 6:30pm meeting in the Ballenas
Learning Commons (Library)

○ Highlight: Review Budget and choose Committee Leads (Decor,
Entertainment, Event Coordination, Food, Fundraising)

● COUNSELLING SLIDESHOW: If you've missed the initial meeting or want a
refresher, click here to view a "Graduation Info in a Nutshell" slideshow from BSS
Counsellors

If you are interested in being part of a Committee for Prom, we'll see you October 23rd at
6:30pm - Thanks for your time!

Karri
--

BSS 2025 Grad Parent/Caregiver Committee
Stay Connected & Informed:
BSS Grad Parent/Caregiver Website
BSS Website

https://www.sd69.bc.ca/school/BSS/students/graduation/gradparents/Documents/Grad%20Parents%20from%20Counselling%20%281%29.pdf
https://www.sd69.bc.ca/school/BSS/students/graduation/gradparents/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.sd69.bc.ca/school/BSS/Pages/default.aspx/#/=

